
Archdiocese  to  Announce
Bicentennial Events
Archbishop Edwin F. O’Brien, Archbishop of Baltimore, will unveil the program of
events  and  official  logo  commemorating  the  Premier  See  of  Baltimore’s  200th
anniversary  as  an  Archdiocese  at  a  press  conference  at  the  Baltimore  Basilica
Friday, March 28 at 10 a.m.

During his first visit to the United States, Pope Benedict XVI will recognize the
200th anniversary of the expansion of the Catholic Church in the United States at
events in Washington,  D.C.  and New York,  culminating with a Mass at  Yankee
Stadium.  The  archbishops  of  Baltimore,  Boston,  Louisville,  New  York  and
Philadelphia  will  take  part  in  the  Mass.

WHAT:
PRESS  CONFERENCE  TO  ANNOUNCE
BICENTENNIAL  PROGRAM/LOGO

WHERE:
BALTIMORE BASILICA

WHEN:
FRIDAY, MARCH 28 AT 10 A.M.

https://www.archbalt.org/archdiocese-to-announce-bicentennial-events/
https://www.archbalt.org/archdiocese-to-announce-bicentennial-events/

